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Become a supporter of The Centre for Financial Capability by committing a minimum of £20,000 per 

annum. 

• Join our movement - to ensure that every child in the UK is provided with the critical financial 

foundations for future life by becoming a Supporter firm. 

• Back our call for change - add your voice to the growing number of firms actively calling on the 

Government to take financial education, particularly at an early age, seriously. 

• Amplify our message - through your social media channels, PR and Public Affairs activity. 

• Engage your staff - through offering volunteering opportunities (when schools fully reopen) and by 

participating on the main Steering Committee and aligned working groups. 

 

Your support will enable The Centre to maintain momentum through continuing to deliver the KickStart 

programme and to develop three new critical areas of urgent activity: 

 

1. Foster innovation - the charity will establish an Innovation Fund to support the development of 

brilliant new approaches considering the overall wellbeing of primary school age children and 

beyond.  

2. Build evidence and support research - the Centre will continue to build robust evaluation data 

which proves the power of financial education to change the life trajectory of young people and 

develop new partnerships with academics to inform UK and global knowledge. 

3. Campaign for change - campaign for meaningful funding for financial education starting from an 

early age and for inclusion of financial education on the primary curriculum.Your support will be 

recognised on The Centre for Financial Capability website and all materials; you and colleagues will 

be welcomed to participate in helping to shape the overall strategic direction of this new exciting 

charity. 

“The Quilter Foundation have been proud to support the Centre for Financial Capability and 

Kickstart Money for the past 4 years. We have seen first-hand the impact of its programmes and 

are delighted to be able to work with so many other organisations from our sector to support its 

mission to deliver financial to primary school aged children across the UK.” 

- Stewart Perry, Head of Responsible Business at Quilter 

“We became a member of the Centre at the end of 2021, and are already impressed with its 

commitment to financial education delivery and research. Improving the financial literacy 

of  young people has been at the heart of our business since we launched 10 years ago with the 

single aim of empowering children with the skills and knowledge they need to navigate the adult 

world of finance successfully. We are proud to support the Centre for Financial Capability and 

help promote the need for high-quality and efficient financial education from primary school 

level.” 

- Louise Hill, Co-Founder and COO at GoHenry 

 

https://www.quilter.com/
http://www.gohenry.com/

